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The West Coke County 
Hospital District board will 
meet on Tuesday, September 
28, at 9:30 am at the Jail Annex 
in Robert Lee.

The Friends of  the Robert 
Lee Care Center will be having 
their third annual Homecoming 
Bake Sale on Friday, October 1, 
beginning at 9:30 am at Robert 
Lee State Bank’s lobby.

They will have lots of  dessert 
choices, as well as savory items, 
such as chicken spaghetti and 
other casserole dishes.  If  you 
are interested in the savory 
items, please come early as they 
tend to go quickly.

After finally getting the 
gazebo finished for the 

residents, this sale will help to 
rebuild funds to move on to a 
new project to enhance the lives 
of  the Robert Lee Care Center 
residents.

The Robert Lee FCCLA is 
holding a benefit pulled pork 
dinner on Friday, October 1, 
2021, from 5 pm until 7 pm in 
the RLISD cafetorium.  The 
meal will be held immediately 
prior to the Steers’ homecoming 
game against the Grady 
Wildcats.

Vision with a Purpose will 
hold their next general meeting 
on Thursday, October 7, at 6 
pm.  The meeting will be held at 
their headquarters on Austin 
Street in Robert Lee and all are 
encouraged to attend.

 This year’s Robert Lee Street Affair had something 
for everyone to enjoy thanks to two of  the organizers, Skyler Rainwater (left) and Kassie 
Carrera.  The ladies are shown here with Robert Lee Mayor Jason Moran, who graciously 
volunteered to serve a shift in the dunking booth during the festivities last Saturday, September 
18, 2021.

 Austin St. Coffee House opened its doors for business for the first 
time Saturday morning, September 18, 2021.  During the morning, a continuous long line 
extended almost to the doors with folks ready to try their new specialty drinks.  The ladies 
working their magic behind the counter include (from left) Tiffany Thomas, Robin Allen, and 
Sheree Robertson.


